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Congratulations:   

• To the football team on their regional championship title.  
We look forward to cheering them on in the semi-final game 
against Kinde North Huron when it is safe to return to 
sporting events. 

 

Free lunches for virtual students:  The Food Service Department 
at Portland High School will have meal pick-up days on Monday 
and Wednesday from 12pm to 1pm by the loading dock across 
from the football field.  They will provide lunches for seven days. 
If these times do not work for you or you have transportation 
issues please contact either:  
Audra Pline at audrapline@portlandstpats.org or 
Steve Pell at spell@portlandk12.org or call 517-647-2984.  
 

Out of Dress Code Days:  All students can be out of dress code 
on Monday & Tuesday, November 23 & 24. Hats are allowed. 
 

Day of Giving:  The Day of Giving has been postponed until all 
students can attend school again.  Monetary donations as well 
as backpacks and suitcases will continue to be accepted in the 
office.  Please note that the Blood Drive will take place as 
planned. 
 

Blood Drive: The National Honor Society will be hosting a blood 
drive on November 24th in the Parish Hall from 10:30 -5:00. 
Please contact an NHS member to make an appointment, or 
drop-in to donate and help save lives. 
 

Annual Food Drive:  Our annual can/box food drive will be post-
poned until all students return from the latest shutdown.  
Please send in a non-perishable item with your child at that 
time. 
 

Mind Over Matter:  The Mind Over Matter Committee is re-
questing pictures to celebrate Thanksgiving. We want to know 
what you are most thankful for! Students/families, teachers, & 
staff are welcome to join in. This is completely optional. If you 
would like to join the fun, write 1-3 things you are most thankful 
for on a piece of paper and take a picture with it. Please send 
your picture to jennygarcia@portlandstpats.org by November 
23rd. We can't wait to see what you all are thankful for!   
 

Elementary Christmas Program:  Due to Covid19, the annual 
elementary Christmas program will not take place this year. 

Toys for Tots:  Due to the pandemic families are struggling more 
than ever and need our help. This year St. Patrick School and 
Parish will be collecting toys for the Toys for Tots School Spirit 
Challenge 2020. We are asking that you please drop off your 
donations in the donation box outside of the school office be-
fore December 10. Let’s work together to make sure that every 
child wakes up with a present under the tree this Christmas. 
 
Order basketball shirts online:  Preorder your basketball shirts 
through Fabricated Customs:  vintage basketball hoodie,  vin-
tage basketball long sleeve,  or vintage basketball t-shirts. Bas-
ketball players are not required to purchase the shirts. Orders 
are due on November 27th by 8pm. 
 
Uniform Room:  If you are in need of any school uniforms, 
please email the PTO at pto@portlandstpats.org and items can 
be pulled from the uniform room for your child. The items can 
be sent home from school with your child, or made available for 
pick-up at the main school entrance.  Include the following in 
your email request: your name, your child’s name & grade (to 
send items home with), clothing item description (pants, short-
sleeved shirt, long-sleeved shirt, skirt, dress, etc.), gender, size, 
color & quantity of each requested item.  Feel free to have your 
child try on the items at home, and return any items back to the 
school that you don’t want.  For the items you keep, send cash 
or a check payable to "St. Pat's PTO" to school in an enve-
lope marked "Uniform Room".  Everything is $1. Thank you!  
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St. Patrick School     122 West Street     Portland, MI 48875       portlandstpats.com 

11/23 Out of dress code day 
11/24 Day of Giving - To be rescheduled 
 Out of dress code day 
 NHS Blood Drive in Parish Hall 10:30-5p 
11/25-27 Thanksgiving Break 

12/2 No Busing 
 Mass for grades 5-8, livestreamed 9:30a 
12/3 Mass for grades 1-4, livestreamed 9:30a 
12/6 Athletic Association Meeting in Parish Hall 6:30p 

 

Calendar of Events 

November 25-27 
No School - Thanksgiving Break 

 

Dec. 2, 9 & 16 
No Buses - PPS virtual instruction days 

St. Patrick School is 114 years old! 
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